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CORANEX PROJECT ~- MONTHLY REPORT
August and September, 1967

Peach Lake Project

The geochemical and magnetometer surveys of the more favour-
able areas in our Peach Lake claim group were completed. The best
areas indicated by the geochemical survey and the geological mapping
were covered by an I.P. survey which revealed about fifteen targets
for investigation by various methods. A report, completed in mid-
September, contained maps documenting all the work done in 1967 by
the Coranex staff and also recommendations for some bulldozer strip-
ping and about 5000 feet of diamond drilling. The final copy of the
geophysical report is still forthcoming. At a meeting in Toronto on

- , September  25th, the proposed follow-up program of bulldozer stripping
and diamond.drilling was approved.

All of our student assistants left about the beginning of
September to return to school leaving Nick Wychopen as the only temp-
orary employee. An extra man was hired to help Nick in slashing the
brush along the access roads in fulfillment of Forestry Service re-
quirements.

Reconnaissance Work

A minor amount of prospecting and sampling was done in the
Cariboo area (Quesnel Project). However nothing of importance has
turned up thus far. We hope to continue some of this work in Cctober.

, Colin Campbell and Nick Wychopen spent a few days on our
claim group near Egmont Point, fifty miles northwest of Vancouver.
They found the reported copper showings along the creek and took
samples which were estimated to be very low in copper content. They
also found that our claims conflicted with four prior claims that
were improperly plotted on the government claim map. A short report
on this work was written by Colin Campbell and will be edited and
submitted in the coming winter season; however our claims will be
allowed to lapse.

Colin Campbell spent several weeks in August compiling
and organizing the data from his Yukon and British Columbia work
and this data will be reviewed by the writer in the coming winter.
Colin Campbell left our employ at the end of August.
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